
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
February 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
The Drama department have an exciting opportunity to offer to your child. On Wednesday 16th February 2022 
we will be running a trip to the evening performance of ‘Blood Brothers’ at the Palace Theatre.  
 
We would love for your child to join us. This is an opportunity for your child to experience live theatre and 
develop their cultural experiences. We will be leaving school from Deans Road entrance at 18:30 and return at 
approx. 22:30. Students can wear their own clothes and are expected to stay with the group throughout the 
evening. Students can bring a mobile phone but this must not be used in the theatre.  
 
The total cost of the trip is £26.50 which includes a theatre ticket and return travel by coach leaving from and 
returning to school. They may bring money for drinks and snacks.  
 
There is a limited amount of tickets available and they will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. All 
money is to be paid on Parent Pay. www.parentpay.com  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs K Ross                                                                         
Head of Drama                                                                  
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

